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President’s Message
Happy New Year everyone from North 
Frontenac Little Theatre. You have proba-
bly read Jeff Green’s article in the Northern 
News about the theatre receiving a $14,500 
Community Foundation Grant for Kings-
ton and Area. This money, which goes to 
Central Frontenac Township, makes it 
possible to complete the installation of our 
theatre lighting system. The success of get-
ting this grant is the result of Art Holloway’s 
persistence and experience in applying for 
government grants.

I would like also to acknowledge another 
“persistence.” Rudy Hollywood and Steve 
Scantlebury worked long hours at the Hall 
to build a cabinet that will house the electri-
cal components of our lighting system. This 
was no easy task as the requirements were 
complex and not typical for a cabinet.

If you haven’t already viewed the 
videos of our virtual performance of 
“A Christmas Carol,” here is the link 
to our YouTube channel: https://www.
youtube.com/playlist?list=PL0ynXq0Ou-
jmf8sN1CfQW-3lp7M_7PV7Y9

We have no idea at this writing whether we 
will be able to have a production this year. 
But you can be certain once the pandemic 
is over and the renovations of the Hall are 
complete, there will be a production to inau-
gurate our theatre’s new home.

Keep safe everyone.

It has been 40 wonderful years since we 
produced our first play, Alice in Wonder-
land. That was nearly 80 plays ago! Join 
us soon in our new home, the Oso Hall, in 
Sharbot Lake.
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All the actors were recorded in front of a green 
background known as a “green chroma screen.” 
Video editing software is able to isolate the 
actors from the green background. This back-
ground is then replaced with images and 
videos.

Why green? Evidently that is one of the few 
colours not in the pigment of people’s skin.
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